
Welcome back to Year 6! 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all. 

All children should arrive at school tomorrow between 8.50am and 9am. 

Year 6 children will come in via the football yard and will go straight into class. 

All children must wear school uniform every day and have a P.E. kit in school 

every day which they will change into for P.E. lessons. P.E. kits will be left in 

school for the duration of half term. 

Year 6 will do P.E. on Monday and Friday. For the first term, Year 6 will be 

going swimming. This will begin from Friday 10th September and will continue 

on Fridays for the rest of the term. More information about swimming to 

follow. 

At 3pm please collect your child from the collection point on the football yard. 

Thank you! 

 


